

CITY OF CAMBRIDGE

Avon Hill St - Hillside Ave Reconstruction ProjectOn-Site Community Meeting

Thursday, October 24 4 - 6 p.m.

Avon Hill St. and Hillside Ave. are scheduled for reconstruction in 2025 as part of the City's Five-Year Plan for Sidewalk and Street Reconstruction.

The Department of Public Works and the City's Community Development Department will be hosting an on-site meeting **Thursday**, **October 24 from 4-6 p.m.** Anyone interested in attending can meet project staff at the **intersection of Avon Hill St. and Hillside Ave**.

To help you prepare for the meeting, we have posted a video presentation on the project page at www.cambridgema.gov/Departments/publicworks/cityprojects/2024/avonhillstandhillsideave. We encourage all residents and businesses to watch this video prior to the October 24 meeting.

We are in the design phase of the project and City staff would like to meet residents on-site to identify and discuss issues of concern. If you are unable to attend the meeting, please share your feedback by completing this brief survey:

For Avon Hill St: www.surveymonkey.com/r/avonhillst For Hillside Ave: www.surveymonkey.com/r/hillsideave

Project Webpage: For Project Related Questions: Contact Supervising

www.cambridgema.gov/
Departments/publicworks/

Engineer: Melissa Miguel 349-9351/
mmiguel@cambridgema.gov

cityprojects/2024/
avonhilstandhillsideave For Traffic Calming Questions: Contact Traffic Calming

Program Manager: Juan Avendano

617-349-4655/ javendano@cambridgema.gov

Meeting Location: Corner of Avon Hill St. and Hillside Ave.

Need Accommodations: To request accommodations or to receive future updates via email, please contact Linda Spencer, Project Administrator Community Relations, at lspencer@cambridgema.gov/617-349-9734.

